
Email to Gary Pence and James McGuirk 

9/15/2017 

 

Gary and James 

At the PBPG Streets and Sidewalks Subcommittee, Don Gross presented information on an accident and 

the subcommittee asked me to follow-up up.  Here it is and see image attached. 

 

A recent accident occurred on East Mission Bay drive.  There is a perceived problem where southbound 

drivers who want to turn right on Grand Ave miss the right turn and then attempt to turn right farther 

south.  This causes an accident.  Is there any information on this? Is it a problem? If so what can be 

done.  

 

Thank You 

Chris Olson 

Chairperson, PBPG, Streets and Sidewalks Subcommittee  

 


